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Feb 12, 2007

Department of Agriculture
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
2301 N Cameron St
Harrisburg, PA 17111-9408
ATT: Mary Bender

The present laws are adequate. The new proposed dog-laws are
completely unreasonable. I realize there are some unfortunate dog
situations that have to be taken care of their abuse.

If any change in the law is needed, allow a dog to be sold over an
auction. All other animal is sold that way.

Mankind has a never dying soul but a dog does not. So let a dog be
a dog. .

Sincerely,

Raymond Zimmerman

- 2504 Division Hwy
Ephrata PA 17522
717-354-7139




